This year is flying by and it's finally
fall' Since the last newsletter, we've
been busy starting preparations for
Thanksgiving and Christmas. Despite
what the weather here leads us to
believe, both holidays are a lot closer
than we think!

As we approach Thanksgiving and
Christmas, we continue to ask for your
support and prayers in obtaining the
items needed for these two great
outreach events. Last year, we served
19,003 Thanksgiving meals and hope
to surpass that number this year. At
Christmas, we delivered 5,025 gift
bags and want to reach even more
children this year. However, to make
this happen, we are in need of several
donations.

We truly appreciate donations of any
kind or any amount. If you are
planning on shipping us a box of
donations, please send it to our
Lakeside Baptist Church location and
send us an email so we know to look
out for it!

Additionally, we've created an
Amazon wishlist to make giving even
easier! These are examples of what
we need, but it does not have to be
the exact brand. We will be adding to
the list continuously.

Search: Hands of Luke Medical
Ministries on Amazon or scan the QR
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Thanksgiving Outreach:

Turkeys (20lbs +)
-Canned Corn
‘Canned Green Beans
‘Instant Mashed
Potatoes

Instant Drink Mixes (Kool
Aid, Lemonade, etc)
‘Paper Goods (plates,
cups, plasticware,
napkins, etc)

-Foil

-Financial Gift

Christmas Outreach:

-Candy
‘Fruit Snacks
‘Chips

§ -Undergarments (boy
& girl)

-Socks (boy & girl)
-Small Toys

‘Travel Size Hygiene
Items (soap,
shampoo,
toothbrush,
toothpaste, etc)
‘Financial Gift

Ways to Donate:

Or Scan
the QR
Code!

Mail a Check:
Hands of Luke

11184 Voyager Cove
Dr.

El Paso, TX 79936
Text:
HANDSOFLUKE

to 707070

Shipments:
Lakeside Baptist Church
265 George Orr Rd
El Paso, TX 79915




